
 
 

Ref No. : JDSPS/25-26/SEP/001                 Date: 1ST September, 2025 
 

Notice 

 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from JDS Public School!  

 

 

You are kindly requested to clear all outstanding dues of your ward on or before 10th 

September 2025. With the Term-I Evaluation commencing from 22nd September and the 

Durga Puja festivities following soon after, it is important that all financial formalities are 

completed well in advance to ensure the smooth conduct of examinations and school 

activities. 

 

We look forward to your cooperation.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

SD/-                   

 Principal 

 

           

 

 

 

CC to:               

i) Director’s office; 

ii) Academic Manager’s  Office; 

iii) Logistics & operation office; 

iv) Account’s office; 

v) All teachers & other staffs 

 


